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What have we been learning?  

Welcome back after all the snow! It’s great to be back up and running and getting on with 

our super learning. 

In English we have been completing our fabulous recounts from our trip to the SS Great 

Britain, and finishing our diary entries. We have been challenging ourselves to use loads of 

conjunctions, commas, adjectives and even apostrophes! You’d be really impressed! 

We have also been investigating 3D shapes and symmetry this week, and undertaking some 

investigations to help Isambard Kingdom Brunel name 3D shapes and their properties.  

In Computing this week we have been writing our own algorithms and solving some tricky 

algorithm problems to draw shapes using bebots. Some of the bebots need batteries so a 

few of us will have a go next week.   

In DT we have designed and started to build our own trolleys using tools to saw and stick 

the wood. You’ll get to see these on display at our coffee morning. We have also written 

some of our own lines to one of the sea shanty songs which you’ll get to hear. 

 

 

 

 

        

  

                 

Next Week 
In Maths we will be looking at fractions 

 

In English we will be writing a recipe to make biscuits. 

 

In Science we will be using our boat designs to create 

and test the materials we have chosen. Thank you for 

our junk modelling parents! 

 

In Computing we will continue to look at solving 

algorithms.  

 

Spellings will be tested on Thursday this week. 

Important information  
Thank you for all the offers of help for the biscuit 

making, coffee morning and with reading and spelling. 

It is really appreciated. However, a slight mistake on 

the newsletter, we’re looking for a Tuesday helper! If 

you’re free on a Tuesday morning and willing to help, 

please let us know. 

 

On Wednesday March 14th we are holding our end of 

project celebration. It will begin at 10am and we will be 

serving tea, coffee and biscuits for a donation. We will 

also have the children’s artwork for sale too. 

 

SATs Meeting 
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We will be holding a meeting for parents first thing on 

Thursday 22nd of March to go through the end of key 

stage assessments and how they will be carried out in 

school. It really is nothing to worry about, but if you’d 

like some more information/ have some questions, 

please come along to Jet Class. 
 


